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The European Association for Banking and Financial Law – Romania (A.E.D.B.F. – Romania) has 

the pleasure of inviting you to participate on April 12-13, 2013 in Bucharest, at CEC Palace, at the 

colloquium debating the «Concerns of the financial banking field in context of the changes at the 

European level ». 
 

This event will gather specialists in financial-banking industry (economists and legal advisers), judges 

from the Romanian High Court of Justice and Magistracy Institute, lawyers and university professors from 

Romania, as well as members of the national association of the other EU countries and correspondent 

members of other countries.  
 

At the same time, we would be honored if you should consider holding a presentation, and, in case you 

agree to our invitation, please transmit us the title (and the duration) of the presentation to be held, until 

21st of March.  
 

Please confirm as soon as possible your participation to this colloquium, by email casia.hoszko@cec.ro.  
 

The complete program of the colloquium will be communicated in due time.  
 

We are waiting to having you as honored guests of the Colloquium «Concerns of the financial banking 

field in context of the changes at the European level». 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Ianfred Silberstein, PhD 

President A.E.D.B.F. - Romania 

 
 


